
 

 AIM Air Trip to Nairobi, Kenya 

TRIP DATES: JUNE 4—MID 
AUGUST 

 
AMOUNT NEEDED: $ 5, 800 
 
 
PRAY FOR SPIRITUAL GROWTH 
AND A GOOD OPPORTUNITY TO 
DIG DEEPER INTO MISSIONARY 
AVIATION 

Phone:  
304-444-7315 

 
E-mail:  

skycaptain9@gmail.com 

 
www.brandonwaggoner.com 

 
 

Home address: 
300 McConville Rd. Apt. # 27 

Lynchburg, VA 24502 
 
 

 

 

“I have a long way to go, 
But this is my journey… By the Way” 

 

 
 
Contact Info 

Support Info: 
 
• Your prayer partnership 

is an essential investment 
into this trip. Please con-
tact me about your prayer 
support, even if you are 
not able to financially 
support this trip.  

• The total amount needed 
is $5,800 by mid-May 
2008. 

• You may send your 
checks, made out to Africa 
Inland Mission, to my 
home address on the right 
of this support letter. 
Please do not place my 
name anywhere on the 
check.  

• A tax-deductible receipt 
will be sent to you through 
AIM after I receive your 
financial support.   

 THE NEWSLETTER OF   BRANDON WAGGONER 

Brandon Waggoner 

 It’s finally here! That’s right, this May I will be graduating from Liberty 
University with a degree in missionary aviation! I thank you all for all your prayers 
and support throughout the years as I have been working toward this goal. Now it 
is time for the next step...which is in Africa! 

 This summer after graduation I have the opportunity to go to Nairobi, 
Kenya to work with Africa Inland Mission Air on an individual assignment. I have 
been planning to take this trip for some time. My intent is to really dig deep into 
the workings of missionary aviation in Africa. God has provided this opportunity 
through AIM Air to work with them in their aviation headquarters in Nairobi. The 
exact list of jobs and work I will be doing is unknown, yet I will mostly be working in 
the hangar using my mechanic skills on inspections and special projects AIM has. I 
also hope to be involved as much as I can in other ministries, and hopefully flying 
out to some remote locations working with tribes.  

 The length of the trip was important to me. I wanted to go for a couple 
of months. This was to really learn about another culture and the inner workings 
of missions work overseas that you may not get with a shorter trip. This trip will 
be about 2 and a half months. I will be leaving June 2 for AIM’s U.S. headquarters 
in New York and will fly out for Kenya on June 4th. My return will be the middle of 
August.  

 I am extremely excited about finally going to Africa! For 5 years now 
I’ve been training for this work. I trust God for everything I need and am excited to 
see what He’s going to do through me this summer!  

 Just as I could not have gotten through my college career without your 
prayers and support, I ask again for your prayers and financial support for this 
trip. I ask for you to prayerfully consider how you can be a part of my ministry 
this summer. Please look through the info on the left and I thank you in advance 
for your support for Africa ’08!                        

 


